
Per Jim Nowacki 1/4/2021 

Subject: WINTER TRAP LEAGUE NEWS 

Importance: High 

 

We have decided to try again to hold a Warren Co. Winter Trap League. All the rules & 
fees will be the same as before. The only difference will be that there will only be 2 
shoots at each club instead of 3. Since the 1st shoot (at Brokenstraw) is already in the 
books, here is the new schedule: 

            1/10---Sugar Grove 

            1/17---Kane 

            1/24---Pine Grove 

            1/31---Sheffield 

            2/7---Brokenstraw 

            2/14---Sugar Grove 

            2/21---Kane 

            2/28---Pine Grove 

            3/7---Kalbfus 

 

Sheffield/Kalbfus is a combined team. If any shoots have to be postponed because of 
weather, they will be added on at the end of the schedule. 

PLEASE TRY TO KEEP US ALL SAFE BY WEARING A MASK & KEEPING 6’ 
“SOCIAL DISTANCING” PRACTICE. 


